
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

THE WORLD FIELD ARCHERY CHAMPIONSHIPS 2020 IS POSTPONED 

 
 

 

Because of the stringent regulations that have been laid down by almost every country in the world to try and 

combat the spread the COVOD-19 virus, the IFAA Executive and the tournament organisers had to make the 

decision to postpone the WFAC2020 to a later date. 

 

THE WFAC 2020 WILL NOW BE HOSTED IN ESTONIA FROM 23-31 JULY 2021.  THE SAME 

VENUE WILL BE USED. 

 

The following message is posted on the WFAC 2020 website: 

 

“Dear Archers, 

 

As an IFAA-accredited global tournament host, the FAAE considers it necessary to give notice of changes as 

soon as possible. This situation in the World is unusual for all of us and regardless of the decision made; it 

cannot be 100% suitable for everyone. The only reasonable decision is to postpone the tournament 

(WFAC2020) to the 2021, the dates of July 23rd to July 31st. 

If a registered participant wishes to withdraw from the tournament altogether, we can refund 30% of the fees 

paid until Jun 30, 2020. 

Registered archers who wish to participate in the tournament in 2021 do not need to take any action, their 

participation fee will be retained and carried forward to the next year.. 

 

On behalf of the Tournament Organizers we thank you for your patience and understanding!’ 

 

Message can be downloaded from:  https://www.wfac2020.org/postpone/  

 

We realise that the date of the WFAC2020 is very close to the date of the EBHC2020.  

There is little that can be done about that as the ranges have been booked and the venue will be required for 

other activities. 

Unfortunately you will have to make a choice if you cannot attend both tournaments. 

 

For further information please follow the WFAC2020 website. 
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